
 

Monday 12th March 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE World Book Day 2018 

 

As part of our World Book Day activities, each class across the school has been working on 

some poetry. Poetry is a great way to express their creative ideas and develop vocabulary 

choice, as well look at a different form of literature. The children have considered different 

poets and created an individual poem. This poem will be re-drafted/ edited in class so that 

the children are happy with what they produce. 

 

Now for the exciting part… we plan to publish all the children’s poetry in a whole school ‘We 

are Writers’ poetry book (you may remember we created a story version of this some time 

ago). This gives the children a real purpose for writing, and allows them to have work 

published in a ‘real’ book. This will then be available for parents to purchase if they wish. 

Each child will have an individual page of the book, with their first name and initial. 

 

We will give you more information over the coming weeks once we have a draft back from the 

publishers, should you wish for your child’s work to NOT be a part of this publication, please 

inform your child’s class teacher before Friday 16th March. 

 

Many thanks for your support, it has been wonderful to see the children dressed up and 

engaging in lots of book related fun! 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Ruddock  
 


